
Gentleshaw Primary Academy 

 

Year 4 Class trip to Tamworth Castle 

Wednesday 18th October 2022 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our Traders and Raiders Topic, year 4 will be going on an exciting class trip to 

Tamworth Castle. During our trip we will be taking part in some fantastic workshops learning 

all about the Anglo Saxon and Viking Warriors. 

• Workshop 1: Learning to be a Saxon Warrior. 

•  Workshop 2: Learning about archaeology. 

• The children will then have a guided tour around the castle where they will be able to 

view pieces of the Saxon Hoard. 

We are asking for a contribution of £21.00 per child towards the cost of the coach hire and 

entrance to the castle. Payment can be made via the school money app where the trip is listed 

under the “school trips” tab and this is also where you can give permission for your child to 

attend. Please make payment by Friday 6th October. 

We will be leaving school by coach at 9.15am prompt and returning to school at 

approximately 2.45pm. Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and suitable 

footwear. They will need to bring with them a packed lunch, their water bottle and a 

waterproof jacket. 

If your child is in receipt of free School meals and a packed lunch needs to be ordered, please 

ensure you confirm this with the academy office, no later than Friday 13th October.  

Kind regards 

Miss Tunnicliffe  

 

 

Gentleshaw Primary Academy, Darlings Lane, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 4LY. 
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